
Comments  sought  on  massive
South Shore fuels project
The  Lahontan  Water  Quality  Control  Board  anticipates
considering waste discharge requirements for the U.S. Forest
Service LTBMU South Shore Project at a future water board
meeting. Lahontan is seeking written comments no later than
May 10.

Click  here  to  review  the  tentative  waste  discharge
requirements and monitoring and reporting program for the US
Forest Service, LTBMU South Shore Fuel Reduction and Healthy
Forest Restoration Project.

For more information, ontact George Cella at (530) 542.5426.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/04/comments-sought-on-massive-south-shore-fuels-project/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2010/04/comments-sought-on-massive-south-shore-fuels-project/
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/lahontan/board_info/agenda/2010/apr/tent_wstdschrg_req.shtml

